
       Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 

    Snapshot   
A synopsis of the January 31, 2012 Missouri Transportation Finance Corporation (MTFC) Meeting 

 

 

Summary of Program Activity 
 
 

 Five loans were approved for $18,731,448. 
 

 As of January 31, 2012, MTFC has approximately $2.9 million available to loan. 
 

Loans Approved 
City of Poplar Bluff - $8,929,525 to improve the interchange at Route 67 and Oak Grove 

Road and the intersection at Business Route 67 and Oak Grove Road.  

 

Highway 71/291 Partners In Progress Transportation Development District - $6,505,904 to 

improve the interchange at Route 71 and Route 291. 

 

City of Republic - $221,019 to improve the intersection of Route 60 and Oakwood Avenue.   

 

City of O’Fallon - $1,320,000 to construct Crusher Street extension. 

 

City of O’Fallon - $1,755,000 to improve Elaine Drive.   
 

Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting is scheduled for May 1, 2012.  The deadline to apply is March 15, 

2012. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 

Mendy Sundermeyer  Mendy.Sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov 573-526-2561 

Todd Grosvenor  Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov   573-751-4626 

 

mailto:mendy.knipp@modot.mo.gov
mailto:Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov

